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 What issue is most pressing for your group:
	Thomas Lindner, Deputy Superintendant of Facilities and Construction Management, has not attended the past three Facilities Task Force meetings. In order to have a fully functioning task force, and after reviewing the task force bylaws, a motion was made and passed unanimously that in the event Lindner is not available to attend a meeting, an appropriate designee take his place. 


 What highlights / other information would you like to share with DAC: 

	1. Committee discussed the district’s inability to track projects and monitor assets due to outdated and inefficient or ineffective data collection methods, the number of independent data silos, and lack of strategic controls. 
a. Committee looking forward to the establishment of a Chief Strategy Officer to improve business processes through better data collection and information reporting. 
b. Committee agreed that removing politics from the project prioritization process is difficult without the ability to make data-driven decisions using information based on reliable, timely, and relevant data.

2. The district Food Service director will be invited to attend a future meeting to discuss the food service function in light of operating capacity issues resulting from influxes of AYP and Opportunity scholarship students at receiving schools.

3. Committee discussed the district’s current initiative to revise job descriptions and its effect on “bumping” (a process where more tenured employees bump less tenured employees out of their positions). 
4. Task Force nominating committee began examining attendance records and vetting candidates, and will give its report at the March meeting in preparation for the 4/12/12 election of officers.



 Do you have any motions for DAC this month?
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Please copy and paste your motion below or submit it via e-mail 

Remember to save this document and e-mail it to DAC

districtadvisorycouncil@gmail.com 
districtadvisorycouncil@gmail.com 
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